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Circular 106 

 

24 February 2021 

Dear Resident, 
 

 

Clarification on social gatherings and the use of the Lifestyle Centre: 
 
 
Under the adjusted alert level 3 as published in Government Gazette no 44158 of 13 February 2021, 
all social gatherings are listed as being specifically excluded. 
 
Thus, in order to comply we are not allowing social gatherings in the Lifestyle Centre.  Wednesday 
night’s social dinners will not be permitted until such time as this regulation is changed.  The Bistro 
will however keep providing their “Dinner@Home” meals that you can order and it will be delivered to 
your home.  
 
Activities such as art classes, snooker and pool, movie nights, knit and natter and library book 
mornings can resume with strict 1.5-meter distancing being adhered to and masks being worn at all 
times This will limit the number of people who can attend movie nights as there will need to be 1.5 
meter open between seats.  Snooker and pool players will also be limited to the players and no 
spectators will be allowed. The gym and pool area remains open to residents but must be booked with 
reception to ensure that there is no more than one person in the pool and no more than 2 persons in 
the gym at any given time.  
 
Thank you to all the residents who have been signing in and following sanitising protocols at the 
Lifestyle Centre.  It helps us to comply and to accurately do tracking and tracing in the event of any 
positive cases. 
 
We are very fortunate to not have any positive cases in the Village and appeal to all residents to 
remain vigilant in sanitisation, hand washing and mask wearing.   
 
Should you have any symptoms or suspect that you might have contracted the virus, please inform 
management in order for us to assist you.  Sister Marius and his team have been wonderful in their 
professional and helpful assistance to residents who have had this virus in the Village.  They are able 
to assist with oxygen saturation readings as well as doing the actual COVID-19 test swabs at your 
home and sending it to Lancet.  That way you don’t have to leave your home and can isolate without 
putting anybody at risk while you await your test results.  
 
If you are unsure of any activities or have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Warm Regard 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 



 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 

  

 
 

 
 


